
 

 

 

 

 

21.6.2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Government announced last week that the COVID-19 restrictions currently in place will 
continue for at least a few more weeks. Public Health Birmingham have advised schools that we 
are not to go ahead with mixing bubbles or to carry out transition days. With this in mind we are 
not able to invite parents or carers into school for their child’s graduation day on Wednesday 14th 
July. This is for all children going to ‘Primary School September 2021 ONLY’. 

You can share your child’s day by logging into Tapestry, graduation pictures will be added for each 
child. 

We would like to invite your child (no parents/carers) to attend their graduation day on Wednesday 
14th July at: 

Full Time children: 9:00am -11:00am 

Morning Children: 9:00 – 11:00am 

Afternoon Children: 12:30 - 2:30pm 

We are closed to all children that are not going to Primary School in September 2021 on 
Wednesday 14th July 2021. 

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support through this academic year 
and thank you for choosing Jakeman Nursery. It has been a privilege working with your child and 
we wish them the very best for the next steps in their educational journey 

Yours faithfully 

 

David Aldworth 

Executive Head Teacher  

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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